DREAM. BELIEVE,
ACHIEVE, TOGETHER

Dear Year 1 and Year 2 parents,

| am pleased to inform you that there has been a trip booked to The Community Farm on Monday 27" March. This
trip is all about the children gaining a better understanding of where their food comes from, to discover how it is
grown and to appreciate the importance of healthy eating. It also links with our geography topic, ‘Exploring the
Seasons’ and our DT topic, ‘Eating Seasonally’.

This trip will be a full day out of school and will be led by an Environment and Climate Education leader. We are
hoping to leave school as close to 9am as possible, so please ensure that your child is in school promptly. Pick up
from school will be at the normal time.

We are particularly fortunate that funding has been secured from The Mendips Hills fund, so this trip and the
additional trip in July (more details to follow closer to the time) are fully funded.

Your child will need to be in clothing that they do not mind getting muddy, wellies and a warm coat to cater for all
weathers. They will also need to bring their water bottle and a packed lunch.

The Community Farm has asked for permission to use photographs of the children for promotional purposes. These
images may be sent out to the media, used for their publications, on their website or posted on social media
channels.

Please go to parentpay.com to give your child permission to go onto this trip, complete any medical information we
need and let us know if you give photographic consent or not.

For this trip | will need several parents helpers, so if you are free on this date and would be able to join that would
be lovely! Please let me know on Class Dojo or via the office if you would like to be a parent helper.

Best wishes,
Miss Seddon

Fox class teacher

5
DREAM, BELIEVE, . G/
'/ | ACHIEVE, TOGETHER §ﬁ



